
LODGE OFFICERS 2018 

Paul Rainey, PM…………………..Worshipful Master 

    (812)453-1309 

Ronnie Markham….………………..…Senior Warden 

    (812)449-8715 

Randy Beem, PM……..…………………Junior Warden 

     

Hugh Metz, PM……………………………….…Treasurer 

 

Mark Lewellyn, PM…………………………..Secretary 

 

Jack Jones………..………………………..Senior Deacon 

 

Matt Ruedlinger…..……………………..Junior Deacon 

 

Ken Mitz………………………………………………Chaplain  

 

Paul Fulkerson.…………………………Senior Steward 

 

Chadd Huffman.…………………………Junior Steward 

 

Howard Heerdt, PM………………………………..…Tyler 

FROM THE EAST 

Greetings Brethren, 

 Giving a big shout out for those folks that 

came out of the Prime Rib Dinner, it was a huge 

success. Thanks for your support for Newburgh 

Lodge #174! 

I also want to give thanks for those 

Brothers and the Ladies that helped to serve and 

all the work that goes into a fundraiser! 

              The new windows are paid for, and now 

we will have to pay for the new LED Lighting that 

was installed for us to be able to have brighter 

lights and smaller electric bills! 

 Make sure you watch for other events in 

Compass Points, emails, and on our website 

newburghlodge174.org. 

Paul Rainey, PM, WM 

 

BREAKFAST FUND RAISERS 

Brothers,  

The Newburgh Masonic Lodge # 174 

invites the brothers, family and friends to Read 

to Succeed Breakfast! These breakfasts are 

fundraisers for the Accelerated Reading Program 

at Newburgh Elementary School! Once a month 

from June to September.  50% of the proceeds 

will be donated to the Accelerated Reading 

Program at Newburgh Elementary School. 

Breakfasts will be held on June 9th, July 7th, 

August 4th, and September 8th from 7 AM to 10 

AM.  For an all you can eat breakfast, the cost will 

be $10 for adults and $5 for children ages 4-10. 

Please try to attend one, if not all, of the 

dates. This is great fellowship and a great 

program to help the children excel too! 

  



UPCOMING EVENTS 

Jun 5 –  Entered Apprentice Degree, 

Meal at 6 and Degree at 7. 

Jun 9 –  Breakfast fund raiser for 

Newburgh Elementary from 

7am - 10am. $10 adults, $5 kids 

ages 4-10. 

Jun 19 –  Stated meeting, Meal at 6 and 

Degree at 7. 

Jul 7 –  Breakfast fund raiser for 

Newburgh Elementary from 

7am - 10am. $10 adults, $5 kids 

ages 4-10. 

Aug 4 –  Breakfast fund raiser for 

Newburgh Elementary from 

7am - 10am. $10 adults, $5 kids 

ages 4-10. 

Sep 8 –  Breakfast fund raiser for 

Newburgh Elementary from 

7am - 10am. $10 adults, $5 kids 

ages 4-10. 

 

 

FROM THE WEST 

Brothers, 

The first five months of this year have 
been very busy for Newburgh Lodge in. We are 
conferring degree work every month. I would 
like to invite all the members out for and entered 
apprentice degree on June 5 dinner at 6:00 and 
Degree work at 7:00. Please come out and give 
our candidate a good showing. If you require 
transportation, please call one of the officers for 
assistance. A big thank you goes out for all that 
participated in the prime rib dinner fund raiser it 
was quite a success.  

  Ronnie Markham, SW 

 
FROM THE SECRETARY 

Brothers, 

If you received a Compass Points by 
email, thank you for keeping us up to date on the 

best way to communicate with you.  If you didn’t 
get a compass point by email and would like to, 
or want to get the email reminder of upcoming 
degrees please contact me with your 
information and I will get it added to our system. 
If we can switch some of the communications to 
email, it reduces the cost of sending Compass 
Points and means that if there are last minute 
changes, we can communicate them more 
easily. You can email with updated contact 
information to the lodge email, 
newburgh.lodge.174@gmail.com, or you can let 
me know however else you would like. 

If there are any brothers you know of 
that need a remit for dues this year or have not 
received the notices, please contact me or 
request the remit at lodge.  

  Mark Lewellyn, PM 

 
STATED MEETING 

Brothers,  

Your frequent attendance is earnestly 
solicited at our meetings. If you haven’t been 
able to join us for a while, please try to do so for 
one of the meetings/events this month. If you 
have been able to attend, but know another 
brother that has not, please contact him and 
invite him to join as well. Even if you were not 
able to stay for the whole meeting, we would still 
enjoy seeing you. If you need assistance getting 
to meetings, please contact the Worshipful 
Master or email the lodge secretary, we’ll find a 
way to help you get there. 

The stated meeting is the third Tuesday 
of every month (first Tuesday in the month of 
December).  Dinner begins at 6:00pm and the 
meeting at 7:00pm. 


